
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/20/2014 10:36:09 AM 
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: website 

You might be surprised (not!) to learn just how carefully the outside world sometimes 
scrutinizes the CPUC website. 

Today I am getting questions about when is Gen Hagan out and Denise Tyrell in, and I am 
telling them that they can address things to Denise NOW. 

Apparently the website hasn't quite caught up yet. I am not at all concerned about this, but you 
may wish to pass it on. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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